
DO NOT ENTER 

THIS FACILITY IF 

YOU: 
 

 Have been in a country with a CDC Travel Warning due 
to COVID-19 (coronavirus) within the last 14 days 
(China, Europe, Iran, Ireland, Japan, South Korea, 
United Kingdom); or 

 Live with or had close contact with anyone who has 
been in a country with a CDC Travel Warning due to 
COVID-19 within the last 14 days; or 

 Have been directed to quarantine, isolate or self-monitor 
at home for COVID-19 by a medical provider or public 
official; or 

 Have been diagnosed with, or have had close contact 
with anyone diagnosed with, COVID-19 (coronavirus); or 

 Have flu-like symptoms. 

  

If you fit into any of the above categories, 

YOU SHOULD NOT ENTER THIS FACILITY. 
Thank you for your cooperation in this effort to 

prevent the spread of COVID-19 (coronavirus) to 
others in the community. 

 

*Individuals may be subject to a health screening 
upon entrance to facilities. 

For the latest information, resources, and 
guidance related to COVID-19, 

go to ct.gov/coronavirus. 


